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SECTION I 

INTRODUCTION 

The Jules Léger Seminar, which is associated with the Jules Léger Fellowship of the 
Policy Secretariat of the Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade of Canada, 
honours one of Canada's most .distinguished former Govemors-General and Ambassadors. This 
year, the seminar focused on the UN Security Council in the 1990's, a topic which seemed timely 
given the increasingly negative perceptions held in some quarters of the Council and its activities. 

Chatham House Rules prevailed. This report thus contains no direct attributions to the 
participants. Nevertheless, the valuable contributions of the various panel chairs and members 
deserve to be recognized here: Maureen Appel Molot, Michael Doyle, Harald von Riekhoff, Paul 
Heinbecker, L. Yves Fortier, Louise Fréchette, Robert Fowler, Philippe Kirsch, Thomas Franck, 
Georg Nolte, David Wippman, Christine Lee, Gordon Smith, Janice Gross Stein and Diego Arria. 

We are extremely grateful for the support of the Foreign Minister, the Hon. Lloyd 
Axworthy, and for the extensive and substantive participation in the seminar of the Secretary of 
State for Latin America and Africa, the Hon. Christine Stewart. 

This volume contains material relevant to the seminar, ranging from summaries of the 
panel discussions to a background paper circulated in advance in order to stimulate discussion. 
The summaries have been prepared by John Cockell and the background paper by Léger Fellow 
David Malone. 

The Seminar could not have been held without the constant encouragement (and fimding) 
of the Planning Secretariat and its Director-General, Ferry de Kerckhove. David Malone is also 
grateful to the John  D. and Catherine T. MacArthur Foundation for its generous support of his 
research on the UN Security Council. Patrick Wittmann of the Secretariat greatly enhanced the 
seminar's success by his suggestions and assistance throughout its planning process. He also 
played a key role in editing this volume. We are also grateful for the assistance of Yannick 
Lamonde, the Secretariat's sununer student. Filially, we Wish to record our appreciation for the 
support of Mrs. Marjorie Ravignat and her immediate colleagues in tending to the myriad 
logistical preparations for the conference. 

Ottawa, October 1996. 
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